
Monday 5th September 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

REMINDERS 

PE Gear: All pupils will wear their full school uniform to school on PE days. P3-7 pupils will bring in their 

PE Gear to school (and change in class) on the days that they have PE class.  P1 & 2 pupils will take off 

their jumper and change footwear for PE. Teachers will make pupils aware of their 

PE times this week.  

Homework will also start today Monday 5th September for P2-7 pupils. There will be 

a Homework Monitoring Week starting next Monday 12th to Friday 16th 

September to help target pupils who are having concerns with completing 

homework. Pupils not completing their homework will be monitored for second 

week, until the problem is addressed. Pupils who attend school all 5 days of the week will receive 

a Written Homework Pass for the following Thursday night.   

Trainer Tuesday will take place every Tuesday, starting Tuesday 6th 

September 2022. Pupils can wear their trainers to school on Tuesdays for 

50p (for School Funds).    

 

Curriculum Meeting: Teachers will prepare a Power Point/video and send via 

relevant class apps to parents this Wednesday 7th September 2022. This video will 

be uploaded to the School Website for Class Information Video.  

 

Friday Tuckshop Day will take place every Friday, starting this Friday 9th Sept 

2022. The Mobile Tuckshop will visit classes on Friday mornings - selling crisps, 

drinks and chocolate bars (50p each).  

 

Solitude Friday Visits will start this Friday 9th September 2022. 3 pupils 

(displaying a positive attitude and good behaviour) from each class (P4-7) 

will receive a permission note this week. Pupils selected can come to 

school in their PE gear. 

Finally, Pupil Information and Consent Forms were sent home last 

Tuesday. The majority of pupils have returned this form but a 

number of pupils have yet to do so. Please ensure that you 

complete and sign the Pupil Information and Consent Form and 

return it to the class teacher ASAP. It is essential that we have 

this information.  

 
Thanks for your continued support. 
 
Mr K McArevey       Mr C Curran                                                                                                                                                                       

(Principal)              (Vice-Principal) 


